
Familie van der Walt uit Johannesburg waren een lang 
weekend @ Mhofu in juni 2022. 
 
We’re so happy to be here! We had a wonderful time. Every evening we had a 
few night monkey visiting us. Thank you for a wonderful home a way from 
home. You have thought about everything! Thank you so much, it’s a great 
place! 



 


